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resuit of ber' Protèstant;education, and her being the child of an,
injureçi Protestant, mother, mvas described as obstina",,y, and it.,was
insinàiated that it would no doubb be found to have its root in,
connection ,with ýorne treasoniable influences. Elizabeth was. a
heretie,. Pnd the hope of heretics. In prospect of a meeting of
]?arliamnent, where'so mucli was expected to be done towards tes-
toring the old wvorship, it was feit to be of the greatest importance
thiat El izabeth shotil 'O paraded as among -the reactionists. The
masure of this desire -%as the meastire of the anger -called forthi
-by J.er resistanice."*

Qiue.n Mary.prevailed upon Elizabeth to attend, mass once, in
honour 'of the "Virgin. ", On that day she bowed Iheroeli' in the
bouse of Rirnmon-dîd it, said -the. French Ambassador; fi'om
'lforce;' did. it, said the Spanish minister, with -a ' bad grace ;'
but she could not be induced, by persuasions or threats, to repeat
the service. T'ring and pitiable indeed vas, thie condition of
Elizabethi under sùcli circumstances-a1oneý and in the. rnidst,0f
cunningi and bitter ýenernies, alternately entreated atnd threatened.

Dburing, the reign. of bar sistershe, was breated cI h. ii mos

severity, and, was imprisoned, first inu the Tower (1ilth of Marcb),
and soori after (l9th,,of .May) at Woodstock, w.here, thougli. kýept
in safe custody, she, was, treated Nvith. respect. In Apl, &555,.she
was, at the intercession of Philip, I. of Spainli, remioved to, tbe
royal palace, at Ratflild, in, Hertfordshire. Her su~ferings and
lier princiJples endeaTed lier to thie nation, and she became so
extremely popidar thaqt it was, in a short tixne,, deened impolitic
to put any :restraint upon lier. W7hen set at liberty, she phose
study and retirement, and was véry submissive to tlie wvill ot' ber
sister. Attempts, were inade to draw ber into sorne declarations
respectinga lier religion, which li t be laid liold of; but in every
instance she acted with se -.much prudence and. caution as to

gi'e erenmis o dvntge of that kind, and seerned

to comply with the external fornis of the establishied reli'gion,
though it '%vas ýwell -known she' was attached to that of the
]Lefoirmation.j'

iEli'zabetl.'s firstimiprisonment ili the Tower extended over a
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